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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: January 12, 2023

Subject: Adopt Water Conservation Plan

RECOMMENDATION:
Staff recommends that the City Council adopt the 2023 Water
Conservation Plan prepared by Precision Planning Inc.

BACKGROUND:

The Water Conservation Plan is a resource to guide decisions related to
water use and water management. The WCP must be revised every five
years and in accordance with state guidelines. This plan must also be kept
on file in case EPD requests this information.



